N O T I C E
To all students interested in applying for the Observational Studies Course
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The Indian Psychoanalytic Society, Mumbai Chapter is holding an Orientation for those interested in applying for the Observational Studies Course for the Academic year 2024 - 2025.  

This orientation will be held via Zoom meeting on Saturday, 27th April 2024 from 10:30 am – 12:00 noon.

Join orientation on Zoom
Meeting ID: 771 476 0846
Passcode: 842396
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7714760846?pwd=TWN0QTdwQTZWa05GWnpaS1Z5T2w5dz09

This course will provide an opportunity to develop an in-depth experiential understanding of human relationships. It has been developed over many years at the IPS, Mumbai Chapter and is offered as a Course in its own right, to Clinical and Educational Psychologists, Nursery School Teachers, Medical Professionals, Social Workers, Counselors and Therapists as well people from other fields.

The Observation Study Course is a precursor to training as a Child Psychotherapist and an Adult Psychoanalyst.

Our senior faculty members will answer all your queries.

For more information on this and other courses, please visit www.ptrcmumbai.com and e-mail us at ptrcmumbai@gmail.com or telephone us on 9321834505.

Regards,
Dinaz Sharma & Maithilee Dighe
Administrative Staff
PTRC
